Wiesiek Wieckowski

Od: "Kyokushin-kan International Honbu" <honbu@kyokushinkan.org>

Do: "WIESIEK WIECKOWSKI" <wiesiek.siara@wp.pl>

Wysłano: 14-01-2011 o godz. 13:10

Temat: PD: Re: Question and Greetings from Poland

Dear Sensei Wieckowski,

Thank you very much for your email and sorry for my late response.

You can go ahead and grade your students now but you can only register after you pay for your DO (or BC) registration fee and after you receive your ID and password.

.

Thank you very much for your cooperation.

Osu!

Takaaki Enami General Secretary Kyokushin-kan International Honbu (World Headquarters) 3-6-19, Namiki, Kawaguchi-shi, Saitama 332-0034 JAPAN www.kyokushinkan.org